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LETTER DATED 23 JANUARY 1974 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 
ADDRESSED To THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I have'the honour to refer to my letter of 18 January 1974 transmitting 
to you the text of the Agreement on the Disengagement of Forces in pursuance 
of the Geneva Peace Conference. 

I have now received from the Connnander of 1J?WF, Lieutenant-General 
Ensio Siilasvuo, the map mentioned in the Agreement. A reproduction of this 

. . . map, in black and white, is enclosed. I should be grateful if you would 
bring it to the attention of the nenbers of the Security Council. 
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